

UKCoRR Telcon meeting 07/06/2011

1. Present: DT GJ PS NS NC
2. a) minutes all ok from previous meeting  
  
b) GJ to email Jenny Delasalle  
NS to blog  
DT has list of possible conference venues
3. b) Ask membership re: secretary position by mid July @ 15<sup>th</sup> – interested bods to email NC or GJ  
NC to email Karen Bates?  
NC put membership list in Google Docs and template emails to prospective members to be made available  
  
c) Web and publicity: PS working on it!  
DT: Dreamweaver  
PS: “new website under development” message  
UKCoRR logo  
  
d) NS to blog on technical issue  
  
e) EThOS board – minutes being finalised -> DT  
Palgrave Macmillan visit -> DT
4. a) 2011 event – Scotland for 2012??  
Portsmouth as 1<sup>st</sup> 2011 option @ November (push at Edinburgh Fringe event)  
DT to check RSP dates for Autumn School  
  
b) Membership survey: asking current members their thoughts/expectations for UKCoRR – blog? Invite comments? -> GJ  
  
c) Facebook/Twitter/Slideshare accounts – links to website? PS to share account info. All to get into the habit of using social media channels  
logo to be uploaded to Twitter account – PS  
  
d/e)UKCoRR presence – RSP slot at residential school – table with info etc. GJ to approach Jackie Wickham  
GJ, PS and NS at CRIS event  
  
ARMA members??  
What does UKCoRR want out of any “formal” relationships?  
UKCoRR speaker at ARMA event  
Draw up a ‘hit list’ of organisations to approach -> DT
5. Strategic Plan- engagement of membership
6. a) 3 at CRIS event  
Meeting late August/September? – diary sweep -> DT  
b) Telcon July 14<sup>th</sup> 9.15am